


Dear Valued Customers, 

Due to recent tariff adjustments, TSW may need to implement some price increases immediately. Until 
the tariff situation stabilizes, we might have to pass along future tariff-related increases as they are 
applied by our suppliers. 

We understand the importance of advance notice for price changes and will resume our standard 
practice of providing such notice as soon as possible. The current tariff environment is highly volatile, 
with frequent changes to rates and affected countries, impacting US-based companies that source 
products globally. 

Please rest assured that we are doing everything within our control to mitigate the impact of these 
changes on our business and on you, our valued customers. Please note that purchases ahead of the 
increase date may not exceed historical volumes for the period and could be limited based on stock on 
hand. We are not able to back-order items at the current price levels. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support 
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